
THIS WEEK 
Sunday, Sep 9 
GRANDPARENTS’ DAY 
8 am Early Sunday School 
9 am Worship 
10:15 am Adult & Children’s  
  Sunday School 
Monday, Sep 10 
10 am Community Care Club at 
SOVFD 
Tuesday, Sep 11 
2 pm Discover your Spiritual 
  Gifts 
Wednesday, Sep 12 
9:30 am Upper Room Bible   
 Study, Communion, New  
 Testament Bible Study 
6 pm Choir Practice 

6 pm CYC 
7 pm Bridge 
Thursday, Sep 13 
Noon-2 pm GOOD TIMES 
Saturday, Sep 15 
SMALL CHURCH SUMMIT 
8-12 am Rustling Oaks POA 
Private Party 

NEXT WEEK 
Sunday, Sep 16 
COMMUNION 
8 am Early Sunday School 
9 am Worship 
10:15 am Adult & Children’s  
  Sunday School 
Monday, Sep 17 
6 pm Finance Meeting 
7 pm Council Meeting 

Tuesday, Sep 18 
FOOD PANTRY DAY 
2 pm Discover Your Spiritual 
GIfts 
Wednesday, Sep 19 
9:30 am Upper Room Bible 
Study, Communion,  
New Testament Bible Study 
6 pm Choir Practice 
6 pm CYC 
7 pm Bridge 
Thursday, Sep 20 
Central District Charge Confer-
ence Training 
Saturday, Sep 22 
VISION DAY, FT. WORTH 

September 9, 2018   
 Lakeside United Methodist Church 

515 FM  416, Streetman, TX  75859  ●  (903) 915-4754 
lsumc416@gmail.com  ● lakesideumcfamily.org

Hear Ye 

Register  

Now  

Through 

Sept 

23rd  

Today is Grandparents Day  

Did you remember to bring in the 

pictures of your grandkids  Enjoy the 

other pictures in the Narthex  and revel in the fact that you no 

longer have midnight feedings or teenagers escaping their 

curfew  

Just enjoy your blessings that the Lord has given you   

Congratulations

and be sure to take your treasured pictures home with you  



JOYS: 
Welcome to Emmitt Marshall, a neighbor of Pat and Betsy 
Metcalf, who worshipped with us today! 
Terry and Dudley Bumpass had their four-year grandson Aaron 
Burroughs with them this Sunday. 
Bob Gage proudly announced that forty years ago Cynthia  
Simmons agreed to be his bride and became Cynthia Simmons 
Gage.  Congratulations to them both! 
Judy and Gene Byerly were happy to have their daughter, son-
in-law, and four grandchildren in church  with them. 

Lynda Mitchell had several members of her family visiting including her 98-year 
old mother.  The age range of their family gathering was from 98 to 13!!! 
Sandi Davis was joyful to have her cousin Rene' with her. 
Once again thanks to Tex and Mary Schutz for their worship music! They did a 
wonderful job despite Tex having a sore arm and a husky voice from an allergy at-
tack.               

 
CONCERNS: 
Please continue prayer for Ethan Avery Hughes, Merle Hughes nephew.  Ethan 
is 15 years old and the doctors suspect he has bone cancer. 
Matt Burroughs, Terry Bumpass' son, has a severe digestive upset and has been 
in and out of the ER and now is hospitalized.  Please pray for healing for Matt. 
Fervent prayers are needed for Nancy (grandmother) and Emily (granddaughter) 
Davenport.  They are both having severe health and family problems.   
Christina Putnam's husband, who is a diabetic, is facing surgery to have a toe 
amputated from his "good" foot.  Please keep him in your prayers. 
Please keep Patricia Weathered in your prayers. 
Sandra Campbell’s daughter, Kalani Nichols, has pneumonia in both lungs and 
needs our prayers. 
Jerry Eubank had back surgery. Pray for quick healing and recovery.  
We’ve learned that Tex Schutz has been diagnosed with pneumonia!  Get well 
Tex! 
Thank God for the rain! 
 
Do you need prayer? We believe in the power of prayer and we will pray for you!  Call the Church 

Office at 903 599-3080 and leave a message, send us an email at lsumc416@gmail.com or fill out a 

prayer request card found in the pew chair back pockets. Then place them in the collection plate.  Re-

member there is a dedicated prayer team in our area that will pray for you:  needpray-

ers416@gmail.com . These Prayer Warriors are available 24/7 & will pray for you.  Don’t suffer alone! 

Bible Study Each Wednesday  
9:30 am in the Fellowship Hall   

Upper Room Study, followed by Communion,  
then Bible Study of the New Testament   

Please mark your calendars! 

What Are My Spiritual Gifts  
 

If  you’ve ever wondered what “spiritual 
gifts” are, or particularly what yours are, 
the Stephen Ministers are starting an 8-
week series on discovering our spiritual 
gifts. The course starts TUESDAY, Sept 
11th, 2 pm for one hour and will meet each 
week for eight weeks.  
Anyone in the congregation who is interest-
ed in spiritual gifts is welcome to attend. 
Sign up sheet is in the kitchen on the island. 
LAST CHANCE TO SIGN UP! 

Commission on a Way Forward Report 
You can find a copy on our website’s Welcome Page. 

Go to:  lakesideumcfamily.org 

 

Thought For The Day:   

BROKEN THINGS can become 
BLESSED THINGS if you let 

GOD do the mending. 

BRING SOME 
CANNED GOODS 

FOR THE  
FOOD BANK 
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